
EXECUTIVE MEMO 

TO: Executive Directors/CEOs of Residential Services 

FROM: Janet Brock Priest 
Associate State Director of Operations 

DATE: May 6, 2022 

RE: Residential Setting Availability Survey 

DDSN is seeking information about the current and future availability of spaces (beds) through which 
Residential Habilitation can/will be delivered. Below you will find a link to a short survey.  If you 
will please take a few minutes to respond, it will be very much appreciated. 

SC DDSN Residential Setting Availability Survey: https://forms.office.com/g/WkrHyzb0yJ 

https://forms.office.com/g/WkrHyzb0yJ

